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Traverse Bay Internal Medicine, PC earns Priority Health 
Quality Award for exceptional patient care!
Traverse City, MI – Dr. Robert Pacer, MD & Dr. Timothy Weichert, DO, PhD of Traverse Bay Internal Medicine, PC has earned a 2016 Priority Health Quality Award. The awards, established by Priority Health in 2003, recognize primary care physicians (PCPs) for providing exceptional patient care, and making health care more accessible and affordable in our communities. Priority Health selects award winners by analyzing the highest performing practices within its network of 22,000 physicians. The individual physicians and groups selected are the most effective at ensuring patients receive preventive care and manage their chronic conditions, and have high satisfaction with their care. Priority Health rewards these practices through its PCP Incentive Program and honors the top performers through the annual Quality Awards. 

About Priority Health

Priority Health is the second largest and fastest growing health plan in Michigan offering a broad portfolio of health benefit options for employer groups and individuals, including Medicare and Medicaid plans. With close to 800,000 members across Michigan, 1,200 employees and over 30 years in business, Priority Health continues to be recognized as a leader for quality, customer service and product innovation. Priority Health is focused on changing the way health care is delivered to make it more affordable and engaging members in their health to be healthy, get healthy and stay healthy. 

